SECRETARIAT OF THE
PROVINCIAL ASSEMBLY OF SINDH.

Phone # 021-99212036

No: PAS/B&A/2017-18/2.613.,
Dated: 13" November 2017
v’ To,

The Managing Director,

Sindh Public Procurement Regulatory Authority,
Government of Sindh,
Karachi.

SUBJECT: RECTIFICATION NOTICE

With reference to this Secretariat letter no: PAS/B&A/2017-18/2584
Dated: 10" November 2017, please find enclosed herewith rectification notice for
your perusal and uploading on the official website of SPPRA.

It is therefore requested to kindly take necessary action in the matter.
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1. Staff Officer to Secretary, Provincial Assembly of Sindh.
2. Tender File.

ADDITIONAL SECRETARY
PROVINCIAL ASSEMBLY OF SINDH
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SECRETARIAT OF THE
PROVINCIAL ASSEMBLY OF SINDH.

Phone # 021-99212036

RECTIFICATION NOTICE

Reference to this Secretariat advertisement on SPPRA website Tender
Reference No: PAS/B&A/Tender/2017-18/011 dated: 10™ November 2017,
the date of Dropping of Tender (on or before) may kindly be read as
28.11.2017 at 10:00 am instead of 27.11.2017.

Other terms and conditions are remain same.
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Disbursing Qinicel

&l Assembly of Sindh
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